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I	fail	to	see	why	I	should	be	giving	power	that	my	solar	cells	have	generated	to	
the	electricity	providers	for	nearly	nothing.When	I	first	started	supplying	power	
to	the	grid	I	was	receiving	$0.195250	cents	per	kilowatt	hour	that	I	feed	into	the	
system	which	I	felt	was	a	fair	return,	whilst	the	suggested	offer	is	not	up	near	
that	mark	at	least	it	is	getting	close	to	it.	
I	would	ask	IPART	to:-	
!/			Support	a	fair	price	for	solar.	
2/		Feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
3/		Feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
4/		Feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar.	
	
Regards	

	
	
Arthur	Collins		
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